
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

Regarding the call for applications for 2 scholarships to be carried out at the 

Department of Electrical Engineering and Information Technology (Ref. BORSA 

D.I.E.T.I. 05/2025), please be informed that, as an exception to what was 

previously stated, the interview will be held on May 28, 2025, at 4:30 PM, in the 

Seminar Room (formerly Softel) of the Department of Electrical Engineering and 

Information Technology, located on the first floor of Building 3/A, Via Claudio, 

21 – 80125 Naples. 

 

 

 

 
 

Chair of the Committee 

  Prof. Antonio Pescapè 
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